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ADDENDUM TO RULING ON PARTICIPATION 
 

In my Ruling on Participation released January 18, 2018, I gave three groups of victims 

and their families and loved ones the right to participate (standing) in the Inquiry’s Public 

Hearings.  The members of those groups and their legal counsel were as follows: 

 

1. Jon Matheson, Pat Houde, and Beverly Bertram (Counsel: Paul Scott of 

Harrison Pensa); 

2. Arpad Horvath Jr., Laura Jackson, Don Martin, Andrea Silcox, and Adam 

Silcox-Vanwyk (Counsel: Alex Van Kralingen); and 

3. Shannon Lee Emmerton, Jeffrey Millard, Judy Millard, Sandra Lee Millard, 

Stanley Henry Millard, and Susie Horvath (Counsel: Nigel Gilby and Greg 

Willson of Lerners LLP). 

 

Each of the three groups was given a single grant of participation.   

 

Due to a conflict, as of May 28, 2018, Lerners LLP could no longer represent the third 

group.  Mr. Alex Van Kralingen undertook to represent that group with the result that he 

is now counsel for both the second and third groups.  Together, the second and third 

groups now form a single group and have a single grant of participation.   

              

Dated: June 27, 2018          

        

      ___________________________  
      Commissioner Eileen E. Gillese 
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